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 June 1, 2020 

 

To our valued La Verne business owners/operator, 

 

The La Verne Police Department would like to advise our valued business community 

that we have been made aware of a protest in La Verne proposed for this 

Wednesday, June 3rd, at 12:00 p.m. The La Verne Police Department has been in 

contact with organizers, expressing their desire to hold a peaceful protest in the City 

of La Verne. They intend to protest on the steps of City Hall then march south on D 

St. and stopping at Mainiero Square (3rd St & D St.).While the organizers' intention is 

a peaceful protest, we have learned that there are several groups with a different 

agenda, leading to police intervention issues. We want to assure you that the La 

Verne Police Department is actively monitoring the activity and communicating with 

organizers.  The Department is committed to the safety and wellbeing of the 

community. 

 

Thank you, 

Respectfully, 

 

Nick Paz, Chief of Police 

 

 

 


